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3RD DRILLING GRANT APPLICATION SUCCESSFUL 
 

 
Dart Mining is pleased to announce to the ASX that it is again a recipient of a Rediscover 
Victoria Drilling grant from the Victorian Government Department of Primary Industries. 
 
The grant amount is $80,000 to assist in the drilling of its Unicorn molybdenum prospect in 
North East Victoria. 
 
Dart has been successful in all three of the grants awarded to date. In this round the range 
of grants was from $25,000 to $80,000. 
 
As previously advised Dart has undertaken geophysics and drilling at Unicorn in the past 
year. Yesterday Dart commenced a major $100,000 geophysics investigation of the Unicorn 
prospect in order to accurately position the drill holes. Drilling at Unicorn is expected to 
commence in late February. 
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For further information visit our website at www.dartmining.com.au or contact: 

John Quayle, CEO  Ph: +61 (0) 3 9621 1322 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


